
Organization 
New Officers are installed at the May Luncheon. 
Officers generally serve a one-year term. The 
Executive Board holds monthly meetings the first 
Tuesday of each month at 7:00 pm and the 
General Meeting is the 2nd Tuesday at 7:00 pm. 
The members are kept informed of events 
through social media, our monthly newsletter, 
emails and the Telephone Committee. Annual 
dues are set at $30.00 per year. 

Our monthly meetings are held at the Camp Hill 
Borough Building and include a speaker, business 
meeting and refreshments. 

The Woman’s Club issues a monthly newsletter 
called The Grapevine, from September to May. 

May 2024 - Luncheon celebrates the club’s 
philanthropic achievements for the year, to honor 
the outgoing and welcome the incoming President 
and Officers. 

All correspondence may be addressed to: 
Camp Hill Woman’s Club P.O. Box 512 

Camp Hill, PA 17001-0512 
 

Ways and Means Philanthropic Events: 

Italian Lasagna Drive-thru: October, 2023 
Fashion Show: November, 2023 
Soup Sale Drive-thru: January, 2024 
Bingo: April, 2024 

As part of your support and membership of the 
CHWC, all members are encouraged to purchase 
tickets to support these events. 

Please visit the website at: www.chwclub.com 
and/or follow us on Facebook at Camp Hill 
Woman’s Club. 

 

 

 
Camp Hill Woman’s Club 

Established in 1950 
 
 

 
 
We are a philanthropic organization 
dedicated to helping our community 

Please Join Us! 

If you have a heart for service and 
enjoy making friends and being 
involved in your community, we 

would love for you to join us. 

Our membership includes women 
from Camp Hill, Enola, Lemoyne, 
Mechanicsburg, New Cumberland 

and other surrounding towns. 

Club Year runs from September to May. 

 
Website – www.chwclub.com  

Facebook – Camp Hill Woman’s Club 
Email - camphillwomansclub@gmail.com 

We are a non-profit 501(c)3 organization. 

Welcome 



What We Do 
Meetings – Second Tuesday of the month 

Speakers/Business Meeting/Social 
(Meet at Camp Hill Borough Hall) 

Fundraising Opportunities: 
Lasagna Dinners 

Curbside Soup Sale 
Fashion Show 

Boscov’s Friends & Family Event  
Bingo 

Service Projects (to mention a few): 
Food Bank 

       Healthy Steps Diaper Bank 
Toys for Tots 

     Bethesda Women’s Mission 
    Girl Scouts in the Heart of PA 

Committees: 
Program 

Ways and Means 
Personal Outreach 

Membership 
Finance  

Community Service 
Book Discussion 

Lunch Bunch 
Pinochle 

Monthly Newsletters 
Picnics at Adams-Ricci Park 

Bunco 

 

Recent Philanthropic Gifts: 
PA Wounded Warriors 
Hospice of Central PA 

Bethesda Women’s Mission 
Greenlight Operations 
Downtown Daily Bread 

West Shore Meals on Wheels 
Medard’s House 

Randi’s House of Angels 
Domestic Violence Services of Cumberland  

and Perry Counties (DVSCP) 
St. Francis Soup Kitchen 

Cleve J. Fredricksen Library 
 

Camp Hill High School Senior Award  
(This $500 scholarship is given to a graduating senior 

who has been active in community service) 

History 

The Club began on May 25, 1950 and convened 
on the second floor of the old Borough Building 
on Market Street in Camp Hill. There were 67 
young women who were interested in joining the 
Club. These women were all residents of Camp 
Hill. By the second year, we had to relocate and 
moved to various locations in the Borough. In 
October, 1996 we returned to a brand-new 
Borough Building. 

By the mid 1950’s, the membership was opened 
to women in surrounding communities and the 
membership grew to approximately 215 
members by 1954-1955. It continued to grow to 
300 members by 1959 with a waiting list. 

The object of the Club was and still is to develop 
educational, civic, and social interests of its 
members, and to contribute to the communities 
throughout the area. It has continued to be a 
philanthropic organization since the very 
beginning with many fundraising projects. 

It has taken much planning, organization and 
energy over the years to make the Club as 
successful as it is today. If you talk to any of the 
older members of our Club you will learn of the 
many projects that helped make the Club 
successful. 

 
Today, the Club is active in the Camp Hill 
community. Our primary objective is to raise 
money through fundraisers for our Philanthropic 
giving to local charities through lasagna and 
soup sales, as well as our yearly Bingo games. We 
have participated in the Annual Camp Hill Parade 
of Lights and the Memorial Day Parade. 

 
 


